
Piketon High School Alumni 
Association 
P.O. Box 660 
Piketon, OH 45661 
 
April 19, 2023 
 
 
Dear Piketon High School Alumni, 
 
The annual Piketon High School Alumni Association’s annual Dinner/Meeting is 
scheduled to take place on June 3, 2023.  All Piketon High School graduates and guests 
are invited to attend!  The social hour will begin at 4:30 and the dinner meeting will begin 
at 6:00 pm in the gymnasium of Piketon High School.  The address is 1414 Piketon Road, 
Piketon, OH. 
 
As always, invitation letters are being mailed to everyone who paid their annual dues this 
past year and to the anniversary classes (that we have addresses for) who will be 
recognized this year.   The class of  1973 will be honored as the 50th anniversary class.  
Additional anniversary classes that will be recognized for the evening are those that 
end in either a “3” or a “8”.  
 
Even if a graduate does not receive a mailed invitation we want all graduates to attend!  
The invitation letter, reservation form, and dues form are being shared on the Scioto Valley 
Local Schools webpage in the Alumni link and on Facebook in the Piketon High School 
Alumni Facebook page!  Please help us share the news to all graduates! 
 
If you are  unable to attend the Dinner/Meeting a new form has been created for those who 
would like to pay the annual dues and/or donate to the Scholarship Fund.  Please submit 
that form with your dues ($10 per year) and/or donation.  We will be recognizing 
scholarship recipients at the Dinner/Meeting. 
 
Please  email any questions or concerns to: Piketonhighschoolalumni@gmail.com 

 
Thank you in advance for your attendance, dues, and scholarship donations!  I hope to see 
all of you on June 3, 2023! 
 
 
Tom Durbin, class of 1973 
President, Piketon High School Alumni Association 
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